Colaba-Bandra-SEEPZ Metro-3 Corridor

MMRC announces Mascot and Jingle contest

Mumbai, May 31, 2023 - The Mumbai Metro Rail Corporation (MMRC) announces Mascot and Jingle
contest for Mumbai Metro Line-3. This contest is open to all, and the entries can be submitted from 1st
June to 30th June, 2023 at www.mmrcl.com.

The entries for both Mascot and Jingle contest will be accepted through MMRC official website only.
Participants are requested to submit their “Name, contact details and entries” on the website. The
detailed rules and regulations of the contests are also available on the website.

The results of both mascot and jingle contests will be announced on MMRC official social media handles
and website. MMRC appeals to all citizens to participate in maximum numbers and win exciting prizes.

MMRC is implementing the 33.5 km Colaba-Bandra-SEEPZ Metro-3 corridor with 26 underground
stations and one station at grade. This will be the longest underground metro in the state of
Maharashtra and will benefit the city of Mumbai infinitely. It will also provide connectivity to those
areas which are not connected by suburban railways. (Ends)

For further information please contact :-
Vaidehi Khadse/Sr. AGM (PR)

9028543087
vaidehi.more@mmrcl.com

Niti Tamse/AM (PR)
8369727364

niti.tamse@mmrcl.com
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